
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We recently have welcomed 

a new bus to our ever 

expanding fleet. Our new bus 

6 is a Yutong 22 seater and 

will be replacing one of our 

older buses on the Menindee 

route. This bus is fitted with 

velour seats, DVD player 

system and side hoist access. 

You should see this bus 

making its first run in the 

coming weeks. We are very 

excited to have this bus apart 

our fleet. 
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The beautifully decorated table décor   

Line Dancers performing    



   

We received some great news earlier in the year from Transport NSW that we 

have once again been granted the contract for the Menindee and Wilcannia 

bus services for a further 12 months. This was welco med news and we are very 

happy to be able to keep providing this great service to our remote clients. 

Terry Doolan will remain the driver for the Menindee run, Robert Clayton and 

Mick Maher will share the driving responsibilities for the Wilcannia run.  We  

would like to remind all clients using these services that bookings are essential 

to secure your seat for travel. Bookings for Menindee are still to be made at 
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made at Murdi Paaki o n 08 8091 5338.  


